From: Steven Moskal

To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Florance J 048A

Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 11:55:54 AM
Cory,

We have confirmed BGT A at the subject site is an aboveground tank, belonging to Harvest
Gathering. Please close out the permit.

Thank you,

Steve Moskal
Environmental Coordinator
BP America Production Co.
bpx energy - WBU

1199 Main Ave. | Suite 101
Durango | CO | 81301

Direct: 505.330.9179
steven.moskal@bpx.com

bp> energy
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